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PLANNING AND LAND USE MANAGEMENT (PLUM) COMMITTEE REPORT relative to reporting with 
recommendations for an ordinance that would define allowable electric vehicle charging for all appropriate 
zones of the City of Los Angeles. 
 
Recommendation for Council action, pursuant to Motion (Krekorian ­ Yaroslavsky ­ Raman): 
 
INSTRUCT the Department of City Planning, in consultation with the Los Angeles Department of Building 
and Safety and the City Attorney to report with recommendations for an ordinance that would define 
allowable electric vehicle charging for all appropriate zones of the City, inasmuch as this land use is 
currently undefined in the Los Angeles Municipal Code. The report should rely on best practices from other 
jurisdictions and include recommendations for urban design standards consistent with the Citywide Design 
Guidelines for pedestrian design, 360­degree design, and climate adaptive design that promote a high 
quality pedestrian environment and improve interactions with the public realm. 
 
Fiscal Impact Statement: Neither the City Administrative Officer nor the Chief Legislative Analyst has 
completed a financial analysis of this report. 
 
Community Impact Statement: None submitted 
 
Summary: 
At a meeting held on January 17, 2023, the PLUM Committee considered Motion (Krekorian ­ Yaroslavsky 
­ Raman) relative to reporting with recommendations for an ordinance that would define allowable electric 
vehicle charging for all appropriate zones of the City of Los Angeles.  After providing an opportunity for 
public comment, the Committee moved to approve the recommendation contained in the Motion, as 
detailed above. This matter is now submitted to the Council for consideration. 
 
 
 
Respectfully Submitted,  
 
PLANNING AND LAND USE MANAGEMENT COMMITTEE 
 

 
 

MEMBER VOTE 
HARRIS-DAWSON: YES 
RODRIGUEZ:    YES 
YAROSLAVSKY:    YES 
LEE: YES 
HUTT: YES 
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